New Labor Board GC’s
Restructuring Plan Worries
Senior Officials

Senior officials with the National Labor
Relations Board have expressed concern over a
plan outlined by the board’s new general
counsel to demote the senior civil servants
who resolve most labor cases, reports The New
York Times.

Peter B. Robb, the agency’s general counsel and a Trump
appointee, outlined the proposal this month in a conference
call with the civil servants

“Under the proposal, those civil servants — considered by many
conservatives and employers to be biased toward labor — would
answer to a small cadre of officials installed above them in
the National Labor Relations Board’s hierarchy,” explains Noam
Scheiber.

The result could be result in a system friendlier to employers
named in complaints of unfair labor practices or facing
unionization drives.

Read the Times article.
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